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Picture Make-up/Re-take Day Tomorrow 

Tomorrow, December 5
th
 from 8:30-9:30 am is the picture make-up/re-take day.   

 If your child was absent did not have their picture taken on the first picture day, they will 

have their picture taken even if they are not purchasing a packet so their picture can be 

included in their class composite picture.   

 If you purchased a packet and were not satisfied with it, your child may have a re-

take.  To do so, they need to have their packet in hand and give to photographer in 

exchange for having a new picture taken.   

A general announcement will be made for students go to the library for the pictures.  The 

photographer will only be at CRA for one hour, so if you have a PM Kindergarten student who 

needs to have a picture or a re-take done, please bring them over before 9:30 a.m.  Fliers were 

sent home about the re-takes last week, so look in your child’s backpack for additional 

information.   

 

Hour of Code – a message from Computer Teacher Susan Garrett 
       This week (Dec. 4-8) is the Hour of Code.  This is a yearly event where students in all 

grades are encouraged to spend an hour or more coding (a form of computer programming on 

their level).  We have been learning all about coding in computer lab, and if you can help them 

get to the computer lab website, your student will know just where to go for hour of code 

games.  Students will be doing the hour of code during their computer lab time during this week, 

but are also encouraged to do some at home.   

       You can get to the hour of code websites at https://hourofcode.com/us/learn.  The students 

know where to go if you can get them to the computer lab website by going to the school website 

canyonrimacademy.org, click on Class Websites, then click on Computer Class - Susan 

Garrett.  You can also get there at http://www.protopage.com/cracomputerlab 

       If you have any questions or want more information you can email Susan Garrett at 

sgarrett@canyonrimacademy.org 

 
 

SHAKESPEARE AUDITIONS FAST APPROACHING! 
Friday, December 15 
 
We are excited to be performing 

The Tempest  
this year for the CRA Shakespeare play! 
 
Information about the play and 
auditions will be given out to 5th and 6th 

graders at a lunch recess meeting on Monday, December 11th. 
Auditions will be after school on Friday, December 15.  
[If you are involved in the ski program, you can audition Thursday (14th) at lunch. Please email 
Mrs. Black if this is your plan.] 
The cast will be posted at the office on the following Monday. 
Performance dates are March 21st and 22nd.  
Rehearsals are after school on Tuesdays and Fridays, starting in January. 
Questions?  Contact Leisha Black lblack@canyonrimacademy.org 
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CALENDAR 
Tuesday, December 5:                   Picture make-up/re-take day, 8:30-9:30 a.m. 
Wednesday, December 6:             1st Grade Field Trip to Clark Planetarium, 8:45-11:30 
                                                            4th Grade Ski Field Trip, 8:45-12:30 
Thursday, December 14:               4th, 5th & 6th Band & Orchestra Concert, 2:30 p.m.  Parents Invited! 
Friday, December 15:                     Kindergarten Holiday Performances for Parents 
                                                                           Shapiro AM Class, 8:35-9:15 
                                                                           Hedin AM Class, 9:55-10:30 
                                                                           Shapiro PM Class, 11:20-12:00 
                                                                           Hedin PM Class, 12:40-1:15 
                                                            Shakespeare Auditions for 5th & 6th Graders, 1:15 p.m. 
Wednesday, December 20:           ORFF Music Holiday Performances for Parents 
                                                                           1st – 3rd Grade Classes, 9:00-9:45 
                                                                           4th – 6th Grade Classes, 10:15-11:00 
Thursday, December 21:                Early Dismissal, 1:15 
December 22-January 1:                Winter Holiday Break 
Tuesday, January 2:                        School resumes after the break 
 
 
 
 


